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Draft Copy – Not Approved 
 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Beth Foreman 
Committee: Jeff Buff, Laurie Adeszko, Scott Thornton, Scott Diedrich, Ted Johnson, 
Tom Curry, Vinny Lamontagna 
Meeting started: 6:10pm  
 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Chairman’s 

Report  

 

New Business  

 

 

 

 

 

Old business  

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

Motion was made by Committee Member Thornton to approve the 

November 5, 2019 minutes, Committee Member Diedrich seconded 

motion. All Committee Members present voted aye. Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Foreman gave the committee members an update on the B2 

zoning district and the plan to develop those areas.  

 

Hiller Park Fence – Village Trustee Tom Curry & High School 

representative Ted Johnson talked with committee about placing a new 

fence around mustang field. Mr. Johnson stated that the school would pay 

for the fence if the high school girls’ team can have their home games 

there.  

 

Fishing Pier & Fishing Derby – the committee continued their talks with 

Tom Curry about possibly having a Fishing Debry sometime next year. 

Chairman Foreman also instructed Mr. Curry to get some bids for the 

possible fishing pier.  

 

Committee member Thornton moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by 

Committee Member Adeszko. All committee members present voted aye. 

Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:15PM 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Chairman Foreman 

asked Ted Johnson 

to put his request 

for a fence in 

writing, that way 

she can approach 

the Board with the 

idea. Further 

discussions will 

continue at the 

January meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


